
 

 

  
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council ((A611) Annesley Cutting, (A611 and B6011) 
Annesley Road and (A611) Hucknall By-Pass in Annesley, Hucknall and Linby)  

(50 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Order 2020 (4271) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The new speed limit is being proposed as part of the current development off the A611 at Top 
Wighay Farm. The works involve the construction of a new signalised junction between the 
Annesley Road roundabout and the traffic lights at Hucknall Road. The new traffic lights are to 
enable vehicles to turn safely into the new development. The lower speed limit would give 
approaching vehicles more time to see and react to the traffic lights. The extension of the 50mph 
limit north-west of the Hucknall Road junction would also ensure that vehicles are approaching the 
existing signals at a lower speed. In addition to the new signalised junction there will be a new 
access road built off the Annesley Road roundabout. All the roads approaching the roundabout 
would be within the proposed 50mph speed limit. 


